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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of Pleasant View City will a hold public hearing on Tuesday, April 
23, 2024 in the City Offices located at 520 West Elberta Drive beginning at 6:00 p.m. to consider Enacting 
Transportation Impact Fees as outlined in adopted Ordinance 2024-3 (copy of ordinance and impact fee plans 
are located on the City’s website: www.pleasantviewcity.com.  The impact fee will be charged to all new 
developments located within Pleasant View City. 

 
The City encourages anyone that has any comments, questions, or concerns to please contact the City Office 
at (801)782-8529, or to attend the public hearing. The owners of real property located within the area of 
Pleasant View City may no later than 10 days after the public hearing file a written objection. Objections may 
be filed with Pleasant View City at 520 West Elberta Drive, Pleasant View, Utah, 84414. Each written 
objection filed with the municipality will be provided to the municipal legislative body. 

 
Laurie Hellstrom 
City Recorder 
 
Dated this 2nd day of April 2024 
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